
 
 

 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1451/21-22                                            23.08.2021 
 

 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 

Sub: Reopening of the school for Second Term (2021-22) 

 

Greetings from LPS Family! Welcome back to school after the summer 

vacation.  

 

Please be informed that the school will reopen for second term w.e.f 

29th August 2021 (Sunday) and hybrid (onsite / online) classes will 

continue for the students from KG to Grade XII. 

 

The time table and Meeting ID details of the teachers will be available on 

the School Website through the parent log-in from 26.08.2021. 

 

If your ward is joining onsite classes from 29.08.2021, kindly fill up 

the Undertaking Form and submit to the respective class teacher 

before joining the classes.  

 

As per SPEA guidelines, PCR Test is mandatory for the students 12 

years and above (including those vaccinated) to attend the onsite 

classes. Covid negative certificate to be submitted to the respective 

class teacher before joining the school.   

 

With regards, 
 
 
 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

https://files.reportz.co.in/company143/uploads/Aug2021/LPSParentundertaking.pdf

